
From: Hazen Dart  

Sent: Friday, July 05, 2019 2:02 PM 
To: Agenda Items 

Subject: Noise by-law exemption 

 

I am requesting to be exempt from the city's noise by-law because we are having a wedding on 

August 3, 2019, starting at 3:00 pm and ending at 12:00 am. The location is at 761 Salem RD 

little Britain Ont. Neighbours have been told and there will be about 75 guests. 

 

Thank you 

Hazen Dart 

 


